
KSSA Summer Camp Arrival Instruc4ons 
 

Downs Sailing Club are very much looking forward to welcoming you to this 
year’s KSSA Summer Camp, however there are a number of events taking place 
at Walmer over the weekend on the 5th & 6th July. There will be marshals on 
hand to point you in the right direcFon however if you follow these simple 
instrucFons your arrival and departure should be straight forward. 
 
 
Saturday 
Upon arrival to Walmer please access the green via the track on the right side 
of the RNLI Lifeboat StaFon and stop to unload your boat and trailer in the blue 
square North of the sailing club. 
At this point unload anything 
required from your car and then 
park on the road or further up 
Kingsdown road at the Borrow pit 
car park. Please walk your boat 
and trailer to the club leaving 
your Road base/Trailer in the Red 
Square South of the Dinghy Park. 
 
Sunday 
 
Cars can park on the Green next 
to the sailing Club and Road 
base/Trailers stored in the Red 
Square South of the Dinghy Park. 
 
At the end of the RegaRa on Sunday all vehicles will need to turn leS along the 
Beach/Kingsdown road towards Dover, as the A258 Strand will be closed for 
the Marines Concert on Walmer Bandstand. 
 
Camping 
 
Should you be intending to camp in a tent Saturday night there is a patch of 
grass along the fence and plenty of shingle available. We would welcome an 
idea of the number of tents to expect, please could you email the Commodore 
at  commodore@downssailingclub.co.uk if you intend to do so. 
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